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What We Are Learning! 

We took advantage of the warmer weather 

this week and spent a lot of time outside. We 

worked on the letter C with our HWT 

Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk boards, 

and paint dobbers. We met a new friend, 

“Magic C” Bunny! We talked about different 

types of clothing, the seasons we would wear 

them, and different fabrics and sizes. 

Thanks for sending clothes in! We also 

learned to use sewing cards and do paper 

weaving, and worked to button, lace, tie, and 

zip. We danced with colorful silk scarves and 

even painted with Legos! In Religion we 

talked about how to be ready, and to be alert 

to everything going on around us. In Art Class 

with Miss Beck they colored a Thanksgiving 

tablecloth. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Nov. 20-24 – Fall/Thanksgiving  Break                     

Dec. 13 – Christmas Program                            

Dec. 15 – Movie Night in the gym 6:00 pm                            

Dec. 21 – 1:00 pm dismissal                            

Dec. 21 – Christmas Holiday begins                 

Jan.   4 – Classes resume for students  

     

NO Show and Tell next Wednesday due to 

our Friendship Celebration. Next week we 

will be working on the letter O and talking 

about Thanksgiving.  

Next week snacks: 

Monday – Blakely                                 

Tuesday – Dax                                      

Wednesday – Forrest                                             

Thursday – Garrett  

 Friday – Jacob  

 

 

 
 

Notes 

We will be having a fun pajama day with our preschool friends on Tuesday, November 14th. Your little may 

wear jammies and bring slippers, but please wear shoes to school. We will ordering pizza for lunch. 

On Wednesday, November 15th we will have our annual Friendship Celebration with our kindergarten friends. 

During morning centers we will rotate in and out of both classrooms doing fun activities. They will also eat 

lunch in the gym together. We will make special placemats and have pilgrim hats and bonnets to wear.  

Student Council is selling Dairy Dee ice cream for their annual fundraiser from Nov. 1-15th. If you would like 

to make a purchase, please fill out the form that was sent home or reach out to a student council member. 

Thank you for your support! 
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